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A_,.unc 
mtc~ association of university and college employees 

Robert Grant 
Director 

August 13, 1982 

Employee Relations Department 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Deur Mr . Grant : 

Re: President's Advisory Committee on 
Safety, Security & Fire Prevention 

Please be advised that effective September 1, 1982 the following 
1.1·10 ro111ployees wi 11 be AUCE's representatives on the above committee . 

Karen Shaw 
13ri an Varty 

Catalogue Records, Library Processing Centre L.5951 
Circulation Division, Main Library L.2854 

Please keep them advised as to the meetings of the committee. 
Thank you. 

cc: Karen Shaw 
Brian Varty 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organizer 
AUCE Local 1 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 WS 
Telephone: 224-2308 


